
'Let the peace of Christ rule in your hearts,
since as members of one body

you were called to peace. And be thankful.’ 
- Colossians 3:15

Family Newsletter: October
 Prayer Focus

Thank the Lord...

For brilliant staff like Lynn whose kindness blesses our "family members"
(those who live with us) each day

For Christians in the fields of health, social care and economics who are
standing up to speak into the important issues of the day

For everyone who came to see us at CRE and found inspiration and guidance

Ask the Lord...

Join us in looking to Jesus for our peace and remembering the many blessings He
has brought to the work of Pilgrims' Friend Society.

To guide our government as they finalise the Autumn Budget and make
decisions that will impact older and vulnerable people

 
To bring MPs and others in positions of influence to our upcoming event
exploring Empowering Communities to Care

To protect and sustain our operations managers as they travel the country to
support managers in our homes and housing schemes

https://www.pilgrimsfriend.org.uk/resources/empowering-communities-to-care?utm_source=mailchimp&utm_medium=e-newsletter&utm_campaign=family%20news&utm_term=thought-leadership

